GLENBROOK PUBLIC SCHOOL

Together, achieving excellence and equity through high expectations and shared responsibility.

Thursday 7th March, 2024
Year 6 Polo Shirt Order Form - 2024

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

We are taking orders for the Class of 2024 Souvenir Polo Shirt. The names of all Year 6 students will be
printed on the back of the shirts.

We will be using the same supplier as previous years which has enabled us to have a creative and
distinctive design in a comfortable, fast - dry, sport fabric. Many families choose to order more than one
shirt.

If you would like your child to purchase a polo shirt, please complete the order form below and
make payment online via the parent portal in School Bytes.

https://glenbrook-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/payment-schoolbytes.html
Cost: $36.00 per shirt

The students have been trying on some sample shirts at school to help with sizing.
has tried on the sample shirts and thought that a size would be

appropriate.

Last day of orders is Friday 5th April.

No orders will be accepted after this date. ’K
Juli Flaherty, Tracy Rosser and Donnette Field Karen May
Classroom Teachers Principal

Year 6 Polo Shirt Order Form - 2024

Name Class Number of Shirts:

I understand the cost per shirt is $36.00

Please circle your child’s size.

Children’s Sizes: 6 8 10 12 14 16 Adult Sizes: XS ~ SM M L
Parent Signature: Parent Name: Date:
Payment Advice

Our school method of payment is through School Bytes.
To register and access School Bytes, go to Make a Payment via our school website and follow the
instructions.

https://glenbrook-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/payment-schoolbytes.html
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